
 

The Airport Industria City Improvement District decided as part of our Social responsibility to-

ward the community to arrange with the Western Cape Blood Transfusion Service to deliver a 

service to all our workers in Airport.  

A new venue will soon be confirmed for the remainder of the blood  donor clinics for 

2017. 

An email will be sent to all businesses and regular donors will be contacted Western Cape 

Blood Transfusion Service. 

The clinic will be  

The donation process takes approximately 20 minutes.  

Completing the form takes up most of the time.  

The donation itself takes about 10 minutes.  

 

We look forward to your support, and remember our donations can make a difference in 

“saving a life”. 

Please share this with your employees and place the information on your company 

notice board. 

Thank you for your making a remarkable difference 
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               SECURITY ALERT  
  

        SMASH AND CRAB on N2 Nyanga off ramp  

 

  

Pease be advised the CID have had several reports by workers in Airport with  

regards to smash and crabs that have occurred at or near the N2, Nyanga off 

ramp to Borchards Quarry.  

 

Handbags, mobile phones, valuables and laptops must not be placed inside the 

vehicle or on the floor but rather be safely locked up in the boot of your vehicle 

that is not visible to these perpetrators, therefore aiding in the prevention of the 

aforesaid or alike crimes.  

Please ensure that your vehicle is locked at all times!  

We encourage all workers to rather enter Airport Industria via Airport 

Approach Road off ramp and not use Nyanga turn off at all.  

Please URGENTLY inform all your staff via email and notice boards of this trend 

that has become a daily occurrence.  

 

NB:  THE SUSPECTS ARE ARMED AND DANGEROUS  

___________________________________________________________________ 

 

The picture illustrate how the fence between the 

N2 and Montreal Drive was vandalised and sto-

len.  This allowed criminals to use this opening 

as a quick escape route from Montreal Drive.  

 

Since then, the criminal element took advantage 

of this opening and robbed people by knife and 

gunpoint. On a daily basis people are stabbed 

and robbed of their possessions.  

 

The suspects then run over the N2 into Nyanga 

making it extremely difficult for CID security to 

apprehend the suspects.  



 

Security at your place of work 

 

There are a lot of supposedly work seekers walking the streets. The majority 

are “opportunists” as they have no CV nor Identity Documents at hand.  

CID Security remove several from the area on a daily basis. 

 

Please do not open doors or gates unless you are expecting clients at your  

business premises or the visitor is known to you  

As a result of the opening the CID is 

faced with yet another challenge. Mo-

torists who do not want to be caught 

up in the traffic jam on the N2 would 

enter Montreal Drive from the N2 as 

can be seen in the picture. This has 

caused tremendous problems in terms 

of safety of motorists travelling on 

Montreal Drive 

The CID, (with the approval of Property owners and the Western Cape  

Provincial Roads department)  decided to erect a concrete wall. We do believe 

this is the only long term solution to this form of theft, vandalism and  

attack on our workers. The concrete wall is currently in production. 

 

Until such time we urge all workers to be extremely vigilant when walking on 

Montreal Drive. Unfortunately there are a few groups operating making it diffi-

cult for security to identify the culprits.  

CID Security had a massive break through yesterday, 20 June 2017.  Two of the 

knife stabbers were apprehended. Two victims immediately identified the two 

men by the pictures taken of them. They were successfully handed over to 

SAPS Bishop Lavis.  

Not all cases are reported to the CID or SAPS, which makes it difficult to keep 

track of this unacceptable behaviour by the criminal element.  Please inform all 

workers to report such incidents to the CID immediately. 

The CID Manager would like to take this opportunity to 

thank all the security personnel for their loyal dedication 

to fight crime in our area.  



Illegal Signage  

 

Your BIN is a TOOL for CRIME 

It is a LADDER to climb over your wall 

It is a HIDING place to AMBUSH you 

It is used to HIDE and TRANSPORT STOLEN GOODS 

It ATTRACTS VAGRANTS to your business Bin  

Diggers) 

 

ONLY put your BIN out the morning of collection day, and make 

sure it is back on your premises and out of sight the same day 

once it has been cleaned by The City. 

 

PLEASE HELP US KEEP OUR STREETS SAFE! 

Please be advised that outdoor advertising and signage are not allowed 

on council verges.  

 

Businesses may only advertise on the business perimeter fence or build-

ing walls. The City controls advertising and signage in line with the rele-

vant By-Law.  

The CID provide cleaning and maintenance services over and above those 

provided by The City 

Essential Cleaning Services attend to the cleaning of the area.  8 dedicated 

workers attend to the following duties on a daily basis. 



Airport CID Website 

Airport CID’s website is up and running and information can  be viewed at www.airportcid.co.za 

Airport CID ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING has been scheduled for  

16 November 2017 at 12h00.  The venue will be confirmed shortly. 

The CID will share topics and projects covered during 2017. Please diarise this  

important event.  CID Management will appreciate your attendance.  

Snacks and drinks will be served after the meeting. 

CID SECURITY 

 



             24 Hour               EMERGENCY NUMBERS 

 
 
To track progress on complaints, callers should always ask for a reference number and the name of 
the agent they have spoken to as well as the time the incident was reported.   
Public Transport timetables: 0800 600 895. Wastewise (Disposals only): 021 487 2489 

Important Information when reporting an Emergency 
REMAIN CALM  
Ensure to give a Clear Description of the incident you are reporting 
Give your Name and Surname clearly  
Give your Contact Telephone Number clearly 
Give your Exact Location – name of company, street name,  
Take the name of the person to whom you are reporting the incident and time you reported the 
incident 

CID SECURITY (24/7/365) 072 141 6403 

CID OFFICE 021 386 8403 

SAPS BISHOP LAVIS 021 935 9802/3/4/5 
  

ER 24 084 124 
  

NETCARE 082 911 

METRO AMBULANCE 10177 

METRO POLICE 0860 765 423 / 021 931 1646 

METRO TRAFFIC 021 931 1646/596 1999 
  

BELHAR FIRE STATION 021 444 9111 

 
EPPING FIRE STATION 

021 534 1387 

ELECTRICITY FAULTS 0800 220 440 / 0860 103 054 

ESKOM ENQUIRIES 086 003 7566 

POWER FAILURES 0800 220 440 / 0860 103 054 

TRAFFIC SIGNAL FAULTS  0860 001 948 

FRAUD HOTLINE 0800 32 31 30 

LAW ENFORCEMENT 021 596 1999 

CRIME STOP 10111 

COPPERHEAD CABLE THEFT 0800 222 771 

WATER LEAKS / PIPE BURSTS / SEWER 
E-MAIL 
 
SMS (160 characters) 

0860 103 054 / 021 975 4726 

watertoc@capetown.gov.za 

31373 

THE CITY CALL CENTER 
Log any complaint or call for emergency 
services and ask for a reference number 
 

0860 103 089 OR dial 107 from your  
landline 

mailto:watertoc@capetown.gov.za


Verge / Garden Competition.  

The water restrictions in Cape Town effected every-

body. We are optimistic that we will be blessed with  

abundance of rain.  

The CID urged businesses to beautify their verges /  

gardens and take part in the quarterly garden com-

petition. A flouting plaque was presented to the company to display in 

their reception area. 

 

Yearly ‘Winter’ Project 

The CID would like to thank workers for donating 

blankets, clothing, shoes and food for the under-

privileged during our 2017 “winter wish”.  

All goods are distributed to the less privileged. We 

urge workers to please donate second hand clothing, shoes, blankets that 

are no longer used to the CID.  The goods are given to the underprivi-

leged and needy people having to face our cold winter.   

 

 

December ‘heart for a child’ project 

Companies and workers donate Christmas gifts and 

hampers for orphanages and hospitals. The CID will 

send an email to all our businesses during October /  

November 2017 to assist with the 2017 project. 

 

 

 

Bread Donation 

Absolute Rigging donate 40 breads to the CID on a 

weekly basis, which is distributed to feed the less 

fortunate. The CID appreciate the bread donations. 

 

 

 

 

 

Safe, clean, caring and open for business  


